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A solution to your
teacher shortage.
Reach University offers an affordable, job-embedded
bachelor’s degree, intern teaching credential, and induction
programs for individuals working in California public schools.

B.A. Program
Created specifically for classified employees, the
Apprenticeship Degree B.A. program ensures school
employees can earn credit for their day jobs while
completing coursework online in the evening. After
grants and scholarships, the expected out-of-pocket
contribution for full-time undergraduate candidates
is $75 per month, with zero student loan debt.

Intern/M.A.T. Program
The Intern Teacher/M.A.T. program allows qualified
bachelor’s degree holders to serve as a teacher of
record in a California public school while earning a
preliminary single- or multiple-subject credential
and M.A.T. in the evening online. The cost of the
program is $7,500 per year. 

Teacher Induction Program
Teacher Induction is a two-year, individualized, job-
embedded program of mentoring, support, and
professional learning for beginning teachers, fully
aligned to the California Standards for the Teaching
Profession (CSTP). The cost of the program is $2,300
per year. 

Learn more at reach.edu

http://www.reach.edu/

